
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INTRODUCTORY LOCAL LAW 1 OF 2023 

VILLAGE OF GOSHEN 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Goshen will hold 

a Public Hearing on January 23, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be heard, at the 

Village Hall, 276 Main Street, Goshen, NY 10924 to consider the adoption of Introductory Local 

Law No. 1 of 2023 which local law would amend Chapter 2, at sections 2-163(2) and (3) of the 

Code of the Village of Goshen, to the extent of deleting the references to professional escrow 

fees contained therein and making those fees a part of the Village Fee Schedule.  A copy of the 

proposed local law is available for public inspection at the Village Clerk’s Office at 276 Main 

Street, Goshen, NY during regular business hours. It is also available on the Village website 

www.villageofgoshen-ny.gov. 

 

At the above date, time and place, all interested persons will be heard.  

The Village of Goshen will make every effort to assure that the Public Hearing is accessible to 

persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special assistance and/or accommodations should 

contact the Village Clerk. 

 

PLEASE CHECK THE VILLAGE’S WEBSITE FOR ANY CHANGES TO THE FOREGOING 

DUE TO ONGOING AND EVOLVING RESTRICTIONS RELATED TO THE PANDEMIC.  

 

   

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

  OF THE VILLAGE OF GOSHEN  

Maria Darby, Village Clerk 

 

  

      

 

http://www.villageofgoshen-ny.gov/

